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07 May 2024

Deputy Verona Murphy, T.D.,
Déil Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.
Verona.Murphy@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 19587/24 -
Public MRI Scanner
Dear Deputy Murphy,

I refer to recent PQ seeking an update on the timeline for the installation of a public MRI at Wexford
General Hospital.

| wish to advise that work is expected to commence in Quarter 4, 2024, with an expected twelve month
timeline for construction.

| trust that the above information is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely,

LINDA O’LEARY, v
HOSPITAL MANAGER.
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i Y35 Y17D
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